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Hallo you two, 
first of all I want to thank you for the work you have done to make our 
exhibition finally possible. 
I hope after this crazy biennale time you are coming back to normal 
working time and methods. 
You can´t imagine I have again tonight an exhibition opening with the 
slide-projection, the carpets and the small book here again this images 
it seems that they are following me. 
What kind of a reaction from the press onto "becoming a place" you got 
until now? 
There are some things I just wanted to summarize again: 
 
1. The 2500 DM of the Berlin Senat I needed until now: 
1.1. Flight Berlin - Istanbul - Berlin: 559 DM 
1.2. Extra costs for my heavy luggage (I went back with 300 
picnic-city´s): 100 DM 
1.3. Hotel costs for 13 nights from the 9.9. - 23.9.01 (13 x 90 DM): 
1170 DM 
 
That means there are only 671 DM for the transport of the 10 wooden 
plates from Istanbul to Berlin after the exhibition. 
I hope you are still able to manage that Vasif? 
 
Please don´t froget to send me a receip ("fiche") for 1.3. about 1170 DM 
I realy need it for the Berlin Senat. 
 
Please don´t froget 
2.the photos of the exhibition and solo images of my 10 wooden plates 
with the drawings on a CD. 
3.to send me 10 copys of the Katalog of the exhibition "becoming a 
place", I will then bring two of them to the Berlin Senat 
4.If you send Didem some of the exhibition catalogues please send her as 
well 10 of the small piknik kent*-books, I promised her these for her 
work at the university. 
 
And if you are really able to syncronise the slide projection finally I 
would be very happy. 
 
 
 


